
 

Newbold Church of England Primary School 
At Newbold we aim to support each other to live, learn and excel together as a Christian Community. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up,” 1 Thessalonians 5:11 

 

 

Newbold Church of England Primary School 

Pupil Premium 

What is it? 

The pupil premium funding provided by the government. It is intended to address the 

achievement gap between children eligible for free school meals (FSM) and children who 

do not receive this funding. It is for individual schools to decide how the money is spent. 

At Newbold C of E Primary School, the Pupil Premium is used to ensure that all pupils 

reach their full potential regardless of their social situation. Pupil premium resources are 

also used to support more able children. 

How much do we receive? 

We receive £1345 per child who is eligible for FSM, £2345 for adopted or looked after 

children and £310 for children who have parents in service. In the financial year of April 

2019- 2020 we received £13840. In the financial Year of April 2021-2022, we will 

receive £4035. 

What is the funding used for? 

We ensure that teaching and learning opportunities meet the needs of all pupils. 

Appropriate provision is made for pupils that belong to vulnerable groups, this includes 

ensuring that the needs of socially disadvantaged pupils are adequately assessed and 

addressed. Pupil Premium funding will be allocated following a needs analysis which will 

identify priority classes, groups or individuals. This will be through whole school 

monitoring of data, assessments and discussions with teachers and support staff. We 

recognise that not all pupils that receive Pupil Premium funding will be socially 

disadvantaged. 

Evaluation 

Discussions with governors, parents, staff and children clearly shows the value of how 

this funding is allocated at Newbold C of E primary school. Parents of children receiving 

the support are fully supportive of the process and recognise the benefits this gives their 

children. The impact is monitored termly and is clearly identified in our pupil’s progress 

tracking. 

Don’t let your child miss out! 

Applying is easy phone 0116 305 5000 or apply on line www.gov.uk/apply for free school 

meals or complete and return the application form. 

http://www.gov.uk/apply

